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Mr. Harry Coe was re-appointed to the Thunder 

Bay Health Unit, representing Schreiber and Terrace 

Bay, and next year, Schreiber will appoint a member 

for the years 1970-71. The next meeting will be 

held January 29th, at the Prince Arthur Hotel at 

  

7.30 p.m. 

Council passed a resolution to purchase a section of 

‘line from Hydro, situated within the built up area, 

and at present owned by Hydro. [ SERVICE 

The Recreation Committee requested that the Police : . 

Dept. keep a watch on the Recreation Centre roof, Corner Mill Rd. & Hwy. 17 Phone 3723 

where children have been playing, and causing COT DEPENSE - Fred Erickson of Terface Bay has scored six 

damage to the roof. points for the varsity hockey team at Clarkson College of 

Re the Dept. of Municipal Affairs, there will be a pre rng eg ocean have e I-20 rec | 

Regional Government meeting in Nipigon on Sunday | sity. Erickson is credited with one goal and five assists. 

January 19th from 10-5 p.m. Jack Stokes M.P.P. | He 18 the son of Mr. and Mre. Severt Erickson, Terrace Bay. 

felt it was very important for as many as possible to 

t attend. Reeve Cavanaugh and Couhcillors Bray, 

Caccamo, Farrell and Clerk Hanley planned to 

attend. 
A letter from Alexander Phillips, North West Ontar 

io Development Council urged this council to join as 

a member, to help promote the growth and develop- 

ment of North Western Ontario. A resolution was 

passed to become a member. 

Memberships were taken out in the O.M.E.A. and 

O.M.E.U., also in the Ontario Good Roads Assoc . 

A dialogue on Regional Government will be held 

at Quetico Centre on February 21,22 and 23rd. 

In a report from the Fire Department, there was one 

Chesterfield fire. A drill was held and they had a 

visit from L. Cottenden, District Fire Marshal's Rep- 

resentative. . 

All present members on the Library Board were re- 

appointed. 

By-law 217 was passed providing for pre-levy of 

taxes, payable February 27th. Accounts passed for 

payment for December were: Township - $14,658.23; 

Hydro - $10,390.66; Library - $478 .59; Recreation - ' _ TERRACE BAY 

$8,936.38; for January: Township - $12,676.10; REFRESH WINTER GARMENT PICK-UP 

Hydro - $435.78; Library - $121.27. Under new UPE RI OR MON. 

business, Bill Farrell reccommended that a committee 

concerned with education, be set up by Council. ; 

Dave Desrosiers proposed that a new Police Cruiser & SAT. 

| be purchased. Mr. Desrosiers also was to investigate = ‘. PHONE 155 

general specifications for a new fire truck. 

| The proposed extension of Lakeview was discussed. 

The Police Dept. report for November was as 

follows: two charges laid under the Highway Traffic 

Aci, convicted. (Cont'd on page 5) 
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